

  6100 Neil Road, P.O. Box 10100, Reno, Nevada 89520-0024

January 31, 2003

Wesley M. Franklin

Executive Director

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Mr. Franklin:

Enclosed is Sierra Pacific Power Company’s report on system-wide reliability for California.  The report is filed to comply with Ordering Paragraph 1 of Decision 96-09-045 dated September 4, 1996.

If additional information is required, please do not hesitate to call me at (775) 834-3564.

Sincerely,

Gene Williams

Manager, Regulatory Services

Attachments

Cc:
Wade McCartney (wsm@cpuc.ca.gov)
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